From: Vicki Fox

Sent: 20 January 2016 16:04

To: Planning

Cc: Jon Finney; claireprice@archaeologyuk.org

Subject: Ref: 2015/6771/P - 4 The Grove, London N6 6JU



London and Middlesex Archaeological Society - for and behalf of the Council for British Archaeology

For the attention of Tessa Craig

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology in respect of Listed Buildings and Applications within the Greater London area. The Committee discussed the above case at its meeting on Tuesday, 22 December 2015 and made the following observations:

The Committee had no objections subject to Conditions. It was felt that the repairs/renovations would enhance this Grade II* listed building. Nevertheless it was maintained that the new dormer details should be Conditioned and a Making Good Condition would also be appropriate given the quality of the interior and exterior.

Vicki Fox (Hon. Secretary) LAMAS - Historic Buildings & Conservation Committee

NB - The Chairman has asked me to send his apologies for the delay in responding caused by his unavailability over the Christmas break.

VF